From: Tim Popp [mailto:timp@ttienv.com]
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2017 2:38 PM
To: Charles M. Earling; Dave Sullivan

Cc: 'Lou Crisdl'; Mark Schlager

Subject: Monroe Township Scheols

Mr. Earling & Mr. Sullivan the following schools are acceptable to be opened based on our professiongl opinion. This is
based on a detailed visual inspection and testing. There are areas in each school that need to be addressed and we are
working with AllRisk to quickly resolve.

Williamstown Middle School
Williamstown High School
Radix

Qak Knall

Tim Popp

Vice President of Consulting
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